
 

 January News – Grade 3/4 

Curriculum Connections: 

Language:   

Writing – Procedural Writing – Students will 

write detailed step by step, instructions. 

Reading – We will begin a unit study on the 

novel Sarah, Plain and Tall.  Students will 

develop comprehension strategies such as 

locating information, drawing conclusions 

and developing opinions.   

Math:  Multiplication and Division 

Grade 3 – Facts up to 7x7 and 49 / 7.  

Solving problems that arise from real life 

situations. 

Grade 4 – Facts to 9x9 and 81 / 9.  

Multiplying 2 digit by 1 digit.  Multiplying 

and Diving by 10, 100, 1000.  Solving 

problems that arise from real life situations. 

Science: - Grade 3 – Growth and Changes 

in Plants 

Grade 4 – Habitats (Grade 4s to Mrs. 

Wilson) 

So far the transition of students has gone 

very smoothly.  We are enjoying our time 

together! 

Drama:  UPDATE:  Tableaux 

The project in December was changed to 

create a still life tableaux of a variety of 

scenes due to time constraints.   

Gym:  Students will begin fitness and circuit 

training.  Assessing their progress as we 

move through each week. 

Welcome Back! 
I hope that you all had a wonderful 
holiday season filled with family and 
friends.  

Thank you for supporting our 
community through your generous 
donations to the Mitten Tree, Toy 
Drive, Toonies for Turkey’s and the 
Cereal Drive.   

Many people in our community 
benefitted from your kindness and 
generosity. 

Mrs. Pelich 

Extra Clothing Items!!! 

Please send in extra mittens, 

socks and pants so that students 

have extra dry clothes to change 

into if need be. 

Volunteer Online Forms: 
Anyone wanting to volunteer with the school 

board has to complete an online form.  The link to 

this form can be found in Mrs. Marry’s January 

newsletter online.  It must be completed by 

March 30, 2018. 

This includes people wanting to help on class 

trips.  Thank you. 


